## PUBLIC MEETING notice

## TUCKASEEGEE/BERRYHILL/THRIFT ROAD ROUNDABOUT PROJECT

6-7:30 PM THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2013

Your attendance and input at this meeting is important.

See reverse side for more details.





## TUCKASEEGEE/BERRYHILL/THRIFT ROAD ROUNDABOUT THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2013, 6-7:30 PM BETTE RAE COMMUNITY CENTER, 2921 TUCKASEEGEE ROAD

For more information on this project, please contact E&PM Project Manager: Tom Russell, 704-336-4639 or trussell@charlottenc.gov or Traffic Engineer with CDOT Tom Sorrentino, 704-336-3934 or tsorrentino@charlottenc.gov

Citizen input is an important part of the planning process for all City projects. The Project Team for the Tuckaseegee/Berryhill/Thrift Road Roundabout Project has scheduled a meeting for November 7 to hear your feedback. The meeting is from 6-7:30 pm at the Bette Rae Community Center, 2921 Tuckaseegee Road in the senior room.

The project goals are to improve safety and reduce vehicle idling time at the intersection, which improves air quality. The project limits include the 5-legged intersection where Tuckaseegee Road and Berryhill Road have two legs and Thrift Road has one leg. Improvements being considered for the project include crosswalks, new sidewalks, planting strips, landscaping and decorative lighting.

The Project Team will be available to hear any issues and answer your questions.

We look forward to seeing you.



Engineering & Property
Management
600 East Fourth Street,
Charlotte NC 28202-2861